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Raywood, Simon

From:
Sent: 15 August 2024 08:40
To: Cottam Solar Project

I believe in solar energy having had solar panels on my home long before it was fashionable/expedient to do so, 
however I believe this plan is too extensive.   
 
There will be a negative, visual impact on surrounding residents & it could be detrimental to their property values.  
 
Food security will be undermined when farm land is taken out of production. 
 
General feeling that this area is now seen as a "dumping" ground for unpopular projects.  No democracy. 
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